
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/1/2010 6:20:47 PM
To: 'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Heads up: Sentinel op-ed this weekend 

Oh my yes !

From: Clanon, Paul <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov>
To: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Fri Oct 01 18:13:13 2010
Subject: Re: Heads up: Sentinel op-ed this weekend

Remember when that seemed like a big deal?

On Oct 1, 2010, at 5:34 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.coM> wrote:

Interesting.

From: Jones, Thomas G&PR
To: Pruett, Greg S.; Bedwell, Ed; Kauss, Kent; Kiraly, Gregory; Kiyota, Travis; Parnell,
Renee; Foley, Beth; Cherry, Brian K; Bottorff, Thomas E _________________

; DeRosa, Darleen; Gambelin, Papia; [Redacted ~Cc: Redacted
Sent: Fri Oct 01 16:44:35 2010
Subject: FW: Heads up: Sentinel op-ed this weekend

Greetings All:

Below please find an update froml Redacted 
Assemblyman Monning regarding Smart Meters. He will have an Op Ed this weekend 
that' Redact ays out below.

from her meeting with

Regards,

Tom Jones, Director 
Government Relations 
Pacific Gas & Electric Company 
(805) 595-6340 Office

SB GT&S 0000596
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From: Redacted

Sent: Friday, October 01, 2010 4:06 PM 
To: Jones, Thomas G&PR

Subject: Heads up: Sentinel op-ed this weekend

Tom -

At the conclusion of a meeting I was having with Assembiymember Bill Monning today, 
he gave me a heads up about an op-ed he has submitted and that will run in the Santa 
Cruz Sentinel on Sunday morning regarding SmartMeters. Monning met with the 
CPUC last week and was happy to hear from them that we are on the same page 
regarding discussions related to exploring potential options for those customers who 
don't want a wireless SmartMeter installed.

In the op-ed, he plans to outline what his office has done related to this issue, including 
having discussions with both PG&E and the CPUC. He further let me know that in his 
article he will say that he hasn't been convinced that there are health risks associated 
with SmartMeters, however, he knows that some of his constituents are concerned and 
that he will continue to follow and be involved in the issue. He also welcomed our 
feedback once we have read the article.

I discussed this with Kent a few minutes ago.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Redacte

Redacted

Government Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted

email:

SB GT&S 0000597


